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Comments: Dear Lolo National Forest Administrator;

 I am writing to comment on the Lolo Forest Plan Revision pertaining to the Great Burn wilderness area. I agree

that this area should continue to be managed as Wilderness. Over the past almost 40 years I have hiked and

skied in this area. It is important to me to see these areas preserved for future generations to enjoy as wilderness

and for the habitat it provides to the many species of the area. As more people move to Montana preserving this

land as wilderness becomes even more important.  

Thank You for your consideration. 


